Lory.

4th September, 1931,

LISBON,.

"MOCAMBIQUE". With reference to your letter of the 24th
ultimo I have to inform you that the results forwarded of the
drillings of the shell plating will be approved provided all
plates below the sheerstrake within the half length eamidships
on port and starboard sides worn to below 17/40" and all
plates et the extreme ends worn to below 14/40" be renewed
and the shell plating at the after end drilled and found

setisfactory.
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